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Rights Issue – Cleansing Notice and Corporate Action Notice 

 

30 September 2022 

 

Greenfern Industries Limited (NZX: GFI) today provides the Cleansing Notice and the 

Corporate Action Notice for its upcoming Rights Issue.  Greenfern is not seeking to quote 

the rights on NZX. 

 

Further details will be released on the opening date for the Rights Issue (12 October 2022). 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Dan Casey 

Managing Director 

Mobile 0274202476 

Email dan@gfi.nz 

 


